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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 01, S. OF
2010, January 08, 2010 ]

MINIMUM MONTHLY INCOME OF UAE EMPLOYERS TO HIRE
FILIPINO HSWS

In order to provide better protection to Filipino household service workers,
particularly in ensuring the proper payment of their monthly salaries, the POLO in
UAE shall require a proof of monthly income of at least AED 25,000 from employers
to be eligible to hire Filipino household service workers.

For compliance effective immediately.

Adopted: 08 Jan. 2010

(SGD.) JENNIFER JARDIN-MANALILI
Administrator
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